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November 2014 

Dates to Remember: 

Nov. 15 – International Day 

Nov. 17 – ASAP Session 2 

Nov. 21 – Q2 Progress Reports 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

Grade 2 has started working in the Lower School Science Lab 

for Unit 2. The class is learning about the states of matter – 

solid, liquid, and gas. The students have their own Science 

Journals where they have been documenting our experiments 

in the Science Lab. It is a great opportunity for the students to 

work in a real laboratory and have fun while they are learning! 

     

This Thursday and Friday QISS has been hosting students and 

teachers from Nankai University Affiliate Primary School. They 

have been wonderful guests at our school, and the students 

have been having a great time sharing their classrooms with 

the visiting students. They are making new friends and learning 

from each other. The guest teachers and students will be 

attending International Day at QISS tomorrow, and then 

returning home. Thank you so much for coming to our school! 

   

***Please note that the Talent Show has been moved to the 

Spring of 2015. This will give all students plenty of time to 

choose something for their performance. What is your talent? 

International Day 

is tomorrow! 
The buses will run one hour 

later than usual, and the day 

will end at 3:00pm. It is a 

school day for students, and all 

parents, siblings, family, and 

friends are invited to join in on 

the fun! There will be booths 

from countries all over the 

world, with delicious new 

foods for you to try. Bring some 

money to buy food, and 

admission is 10 rmb for adults 

and 5 rmb for children. No fee 

for QISS students and parents. 
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